
Oliver Hoban

From: CCC Resilience Unit Mailbox 

Sent: 09 August 2024 10:54
To: Development Control
Cc:  

Subject: RE: 4/24/2232/0F1 - OXENRIGGS FARMHOUSE, EGREMONT

RE: OXENRIGGS FARMHOUSE, EGREMONT 
REF: 4/24/2232/0F1 
 
 
Good morning 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above planning application. This response from 
the Joint Emergency Management and Resilience Team relates to emergency planning 
arrangements in the unlikely event of an incident occurring at Sellafield Ltd. The Sellafield site is 
currently covered by the provision of the Radiation (Emergency Preparedness and Public 
Information) Regulations 2019. 
 
There are no objections to the proposed changes. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Jane Tideswell, Senior Emergency Planning Officer 
On behalf of Jonathan Burgess, Resilience Manager 
Joint Emergency Management and Resilience Team 
Cumberland Council and Westmorland and Furness Council 
Westmorland & Furness Council’s Assistant Chief Executive Service 
Penrith Fire Station, Carleton Avenue, Penrith, CA10 2FA 
 


